
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

 
NORWALK MUNICIPAL WATER SYSTEM’S REVISED 

2015 URBAN WATER MANAGEMENT PLAN 
 
 

Date: Tuesday, June 6, 2017 
Time: 6:00 p.m. or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard 
Place: City Council Chambers, Norwalk City Hall, 12700 Norwalk Blvd., Norwalk, CA 

90650 
 
Description: The City Council will conduct a public hearing to consider certain 
modifications to the City’s 2015 Urban Water Management Plan (UWMP) as requested 
by the Department of Water Resources.  A copy of the revised 2015 UWMP is available 
for inspection in the City Clerk’s office during normal City Hall hours. 
 

Public Comment: Interested persons are invited to attend this hearing and be heard 
regarding this matter.  Written comments may be submitted to the City Council prior to 
the time set for the hearing.  Address written comments:  Attention City Clerk at the 
address noted above or by email to clerk@norwalkca.gov. 
 
More Information: Questions concerning the public hearing matter should be directed 
to Adriana Figueroa, Administration Department, at (562) 929-5760 or by email to 
afigueroa@norwalkca.gov.  
 
Accessibility: In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, if you need 
special assistance to participate in a City meeting or other services offered by this City, 
please contact the City Clerk’s Office at (562) 929-5720.  Notification at least 48 hours 
prior to the meeting or time when services are needed will assist the City staff in 
assuring that reasonable arrangements can be made to provide accessibility to the 
meeting or service.  Assisted hearing devices will be available at this hearing without 
prior notification. 
 
Dated this 26th day of May 2017.   
 
Theresa Devoy, CMC 
City Clerk 
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